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Executive Board meeting 11 December 2023 

Summary of outcomes 

 

The Chair of the Executive Board, Mr Ladislav Hamran, opened the meeting and welcomed the members 
to the twenty-fourth meeting in 2023 of the Executive Board of Eurojust.  

 

Main discussions 

The Executive Board discussed a note on the secondment of experts to the International Centre for the 
Prosecution of the Crime of Aggression against Ukraine (ICPA). 

The Executive Board decided on a reply to eu-LISA on the draft Work Programme 2024 for the Network 
of JHA agencies (JHAAN).  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


